Stage 3
Class Information 2017
Welcome back to the start of a brand new school year. We hope everyone had a great school holiday and we are looking forward to a great year of learning.
This year we have 14 students in our class taught by Mrs Leary and Ms Tully (Wednesday and Friday afternoons). In 2017 students in Stage 3 need to ensure they have all of the required equipment and that all equipment is labelled. They will need:
· blue, black and red pens 
· HB pencils
· glue sticks
· [image: http://www.clipartlord.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/11/school-boy-school-girl.png]scissors
· a 30cm ruler with cm and mm markings (not metal or bendy)
· a sharpener
· an eraser
· coloured pencils and textas
· a single small pencil case to store equipment (if it doesn't fit in one, consider a second pencil case for coloured pencils, etc)
· set of highlighters
· a USB (labelled and perhaps on a lanyard)
· a library bag
· an art shirt
Important Days to note : 
Monday – Newsletters and Library
Tuesday - Fitness and Scripture
Wednesday - Fitness
Thursday – Fitness
Friday – Canteen, Sport and assemblies (even weeks)
Homework
Each Term Stage 3 will be required to complete one assignment due around Week 8 for homework. This will be given to students in Week 2/3 and will complement key learning intentions. Students are also expected to read on a daily basis and complete LSCWC (due Fridays) each night of words they found difficult during weekly spelling tests. At times, we may send incomplete work home that students fail to complete during class time. It would be appreciated if you could support us by ensuring that your child completes these activities and return to school the next day. 
Communication
Please use the website for important information and notes. Al classes will be updating them regularly with class information.
We look forward to a wonderful year of learning with your child. Please don’t hesitate to speak to us, either before or after school by appointment, or email me at rachel.leary@det.nsw.edu.au regarding any matter.   
Yours sincerely,  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Leary and Ms Tully
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